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FIRE DISTRICTS  FIRE DEPARTMENT & COMPANIES 
AMBULANCE DISTRICTS BENEVOLENT ASSOCIATIONS 
 
As a governmental or not-for-profit entity, you face many unique issues. You must comply with many 
state and federal regulations. You must manage taxpayer resources efficiently and effectively and 
provide accountability for tax dollars spent to support your organization’s operations. Sheehan is an 
accounting firm comprised of professionals who understand the unique environment within which fire 
districts/companies and emergency medical service organizations operate and the compliance issues 
they face. 
 
Sheehan has been providing accounting and auditing services to the New York metropolitan area since 
1955. Our offices are conveniently located in Brightwaters & Port Washington. We have over 35 years of 
experience providing accounting, auditing and consulting services to governmental and not-for-profit 
clients (towns, villages, school districts, fire districts, fire companies, ambulance districts, police districts 
and benevolent associations). 
 
HOW SHEEHAN CAN SERVE YOUR ORGANIZATION  
 
Some of the services that we offer to fire districts/companies and other emergency medical service 
organizations include: 
 

• Audit services 
• Accounting, bookkeeping and reporting assistance (including financial statements and state 

reports) 
• Internal control evaluations 
• Assistance with development and enforcement of compliance policies 
• Travel expenses 
• Out-of-state training 
• Purchasing 
• Use of credit cards 
• Code of ethics 
• Length of Service Award Program (LOSAP) disclosures and audits 
• Budgeting 
• Preparation of 990 tax returns 
• Application for tax-exempt status 

 
As a valued client of Sheehan, you will receive professional guidance, access to our extensive resources 
and our active participation throughout the year.  Over the course of our professional relationship, we 
will develop an understanding of the challenges you face and assist in addressing any issues that your 
organization may encounter.  Sheehan will be there when you need us, because our goal is your success. 
 
Please send your Request for Proposal to: 
Sheehan, C.P.A., P.C.,   
165 Orinoco Drive, Brightwaters, NY 11718 
 

 


